
 

                     
 

JEWISH GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY OF MONTREAL 
in association with the  

JEWISH PUBLIC LIBRARY                        

    
John Diener 

Journey Back to the Shtetl 
 

In 2005, after several years of genealogical research, John Diener 
returned to his ancestral shtetlach in Ukraine. In his presentation, John 
will show highlights of this emotional visit and talk about the rewards 
one can obtain by embarking on this type of adventure. John Diener is 
currently vice president of the Jewish Genealogical Society of Ottawa.  

 

The meeting will be held on 

Monday, March 15th, 2010 
7:30 pm 

Gelber Conference Centre 
5151 Cote Ste-Catherine/1 Carré Cummings 

 
 
 
 
 
 

For all information on our upcoming meetings  
& Sunday Morning Family Tree Workshops: 

JGS of Montreal Hotline - 24 hours a day:    
484-0969 

Members and interested 
friends are always welcome! 


